
 

This week in Nursery 

2nd November, 2020 

           P.S.E.D. 
The children are enjoying playing in a 

group and have loved exploring our ‘dark 

den and science lab’ (which is our new role 

play area) with their friends. They have 

been having lots of conversations about 

what ‘experiments’ they are doing.  

                            C.L. 
 
The children had to follow very simple 

instructions in order to make a junk model 

firework. They chose what colour they 

wanted them to be and used shiny paper, 

tissue paper and glue. 

                                                            P.D.                                                       
We have been having lots of fun outside riding the bikes, exploring our climbing 

equipment and playing hide and seek. The children have also been practising putting 

their coats on all by themselves.  

 

                Mathematics 
 

We enjoyed singing lots of different 

counting songs and even learnt some 

new ones! The children have been 

working hard to discover how many 

objects or animals are left when one is 

taken away or added to a group.  

                Literacy 
We continue to play lots of different 

phase 1 listening games with the 

children. They had to try and listen 

carefully in order to identify the sound. 

Our new letter for the week is, ‘i’. The 

children have thought of lots of 

different things beginning with ‘i’.  

                     U.W. 
Our new topic for this half term is 

called, ‘What is a shadow?’ The 

children had fun looking for shadows 

outside on a sunny day. They have also 

enjoyed exploring light in our dark 

den!  

                        E.A.D. 
 

This week the children have enjoyed 

making ‘firework’ pictures using chalk, 

glitter and paint. They also had the 

opportunity to make a junk model 

firework. 

 

Special Notices 
 

Bad hair day for Children in Need is on Wednesday, 11th November and a cake sale 

will be on Friday, 13th November. If you would like to donate any cakes, they need to 

be pre-packaged and brought in on Tuesday, 10th November. All donations will go to 

Children in Need. Thank you 

 


